
Weird & not so weird inventions: 18 All at once clippers - Trim all
five finger or toenails at once with this terrifying terminator hand!
(Terminator??!!!  I’m seeing Freddy Kruger here!)

Happy Birthday today to Cheryl Meld!

Congrats to the girls for their 62/28 win over Nashwauk/Keewatin last night. Boys lost to Northland 61/55.

Choir today, bring pencils & homework!  Band tomorrow and Friday.  Ms. Goulette is here, so band only high 
schoolers should report to the auditorium, as usual. Thanks!

Knowledge Bowl: Practice today during HS lunch.

JH boys basketball players must come see Mr. Wahlin before they eat lunch

Seniors who are planning on attending Central Lakes College in fall, see Ms. Dayton for a scholarship opportunity!

Movie Day! The class that shows the most gpa improvement from 1st quarter will get a movie day at the beginning of 3rd quarter. 
Mr. Staska

Winter Sports photos next Wednesday. Your coaches will give you your picture packets.

Seniors (and their parents): Wondering how you're going to pay for college and what the FAFSA is?
There will be a Financial Aid Information meeting here at school next Wednesday, January 29th at 5:30pm. Parents & students are 
strongly encouraged to attend, so put it on your calendar! More details to come.

LIBRARY BOOKS that were due from September thru December should be returned or renewed by:  Grace 
Anderson, Travis Anderson,  Kacie Boyd, Angela Branchaud, Martina Bruchu,  Breezy Carr, Lexi Campbell, Demetrious Davis, Geno 
Hafslund,  Zach Hawkinson, Cassie Hill, Elyssa Jensen,  Jordan Kleiwer, Alex Kowitz, Robbie Kral, Anna Lake, Bella Lake, Sasha Leibold,  
Peyton Lorsung, Kasey Morgan, Ben Muller, Kenzie Nelson, Sierra Nelson, Jojo Orbeck, Jordy Orbeck,  Justin Rian, Mikayla Sarazin, 
Abby Schoeben, Averie Seibert, Brody Simonson, Tristin Tresise & Madi Wyttenback.

Yearbooks are on sale now through January 30 for $50. This is your LAST DAY to order your yearbook for this year, so don't miss 
out. See Mrs. Ryan to order your yearbook.

LAST CALL for seniors to turn in your senior pictures and baby pictures. All pictures need to be turned in by TODAY as we 
have a yearbook deadline coming up very soon. **If senior pictures are not turned in, we will either take a picture 
of you or use the picture taken by Enstroms earlier this year.**  The following still need to turn in pictures:  BABY 
PICTURES ONLY: Clay Laucamp.  BOTH BABY PICTURES AND SENIOR PICTURES: Geno Hafslund & Rachel 
Sather.

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 85
Wednesday, January 22nd

Today
• Knowledge Bowl Practice-1st lunch
• Educational Talent Search; 7th gr, @ 1:09; 9th gr @ 

2:02 & 8th gr. @ 3pm
• ALC

Thursday
• Homework Help
• GB (Jh also) @ Wrenshall/bus @ 4:20pm
• V & JV BB vs LaPorte-home/Seniors have 

concessions

Friday
• End of 2nd Quarter/Early Release (12:45pm)
• BB (Jh also) vs Wrenshall-home/Baseball has 

concessions


